
 

 

Next Public Sitting of the Tribunal 

Applications for Representation 

On 22 July 2022 at 10 am the Tribunal will consider applications for legal 

representation from representative groups who seek such representation in advance 
of responding to the Tribunal’s ‘Call for Statements’.  

Any representative group that wishes to attend the hearing for the purpose of seeking 

representation should write to the Tribunal’s Solicitor on or before 18 July 2024 

confirming its intention to apply for representation and enclosing a brief written 

submission (not to exceed 1,500 words) in support of its application.  In particular, the 

submission to the Tribunal should include the following information: - 

1. the name of the representative group and its instructing solicitor; 
 

2. the number of persons/complainants on whose behalf the representative 
group seeks representation; 
 

3. the names of the representative group’s members on whose behalf the 
application for representation is made; 
 

4. whether full or limited representation is being sought for the representative 
group; and 
 

5. the grounds upon which such representation is sought having regard to the 
Terms of Reference for the Tribunal. 

 

At the hearing of applications for legal representation, the Tribunal will also hear 

applications, if any, for an extension of the date for the filing of statements with the 
Tribunal.  

 

Any individual who wishes to apply for representation may do so, in writing, in 

accordance with Part 3 of the Tribunal’s Procedures which are published on its website. 

At its discretion, the Tribunal may hear oral submissions on any such application.  

 

The Tribunal is located at The Infinity Building, Third Floor, George’s Court, George’s 
Lane, Smithfield, Dublin 7, D07 E98Y. 

 


